
ATTENTION: PATERSON RESIDENTS 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THERE WILL BE NO GARBAGE COLLECTION ON 
CHRISTMAS DAY (DECEMBER 25,2017). THE GARBAGE COLLECTION 
SCHEDULED FOR CHRISTMAS DAY WILL BE ON THE NEXT REGULARLY 
SCHEDULED GARBAGE DAY. THERE WILL BE REGULAR GARBAGE 
COLLECTION ON NEW YEAR'S DAY (JANUARY 1ST 2018).                                                    


